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25th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we have been unable to attend our usual residential trip this year, we have booked three activity 

days. The first of these is at Oakwood Activity Centre where they will be running Covid-secure 

activity days. During the day, the children will be participating in a range of team building activities 

and outdoor games. In the evening, they will be provided with a BBQ and campfire with 

marshmallows.  

 

These sessions will be run per class. 

 

6A on Monday 24th May  

6B on Tuesday 25th May.  

 

The children will need to be dropped off at the centre at 9am to begin the day of activities at 

9.30am. As you turn in through the Oakwood gates, you will need to turn immediately right to the 

outdoor centre where Year 6 Staff will greet them along with a member of Oakwood staff. 

Collection will be at 7pm.  

 

During the day, children will need to bring their own packed lunches but will be provided with a 

BBQ in the evening. They will also need to wear suitable clothing for outdoor activities. The 

children just need to wear comfortable clothing (tracksuits/ leggings / trainers) and bring wet 

weather gear as the activities will continue even if it's raining.  

 

The cost for the trip will be £45.00. The payment is due by Tuesday April 20th.  You will be able to 

pay for this activity online if you have set up your internet payment account. Anyone experiencing 

financial difficulties should speak in confidence to Mrs. West. Pupils who receive free school meals 

will automatically have the cost of the trip paid for from the Pupil Premium Budget.  

 

In order that we might finalise the number of children who would like to attend, we would ask that 

you return BOTH the attached reply slip and EV2 form (including any allergies) by at the latest 

Tuesday April 20th.   

 

If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact us by calling the school office, 

email Admin or speak to Y6 staff. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs A. Alexander and Miss. R. Bland 

mailto:admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk


 

 
 

TRIP TO OAKWOOD ACTIVITY CENTRE 
 

 

I give permission for my child ______________________Class: ___ to go on the trip 

to Oakwood Activity Centre on  

 

6A Monday 24th May  ___________ 

 

6B Tuesday 25th May  ___________ 

 

They will be dropped off at 9am by _____________   

 

They will be picked up at 7pm by _______________ 

 

Please list any food allergies                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

Signed __________________________________________Parent/Carers 
 

 

 


